Since the new Agreement concerns a field of provincial interest,
Mr, Martin specified that the Federal goverrment hoped to facilitate participa-
tion by any province wishing to avail itself of the provisions of the Agreement

and would be willing to investigate the necessary course of action with the
authorities concerned, (Text of the Agreement attached)
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